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Dear Director, 
 
As an owner of two greyhounds I am disgusted by the Killing (I refuse to say euthanase) of 
thousands of perfectly healthy lovely dogs simply because of human greed. If a dog isn't making 
it's owner a buck, it becomes a liability. That is a terrible thing to have on any conscience. 
 
I would like your inquiry to look into the conditions that racing Greys are kept in and the 
allegations of doping. 
 
Also the rate of over breeding with the end fact being so many slaughtered is of utmost 
importance that I would like to see addressed. 
 
Thanks for the opportunity to put my thoughts to you... I just wish I could show you my 
gorgeous companions ( one ex racer, one pound pup)  They make wonderful pets. 
 
regards 
 
Linda Billett 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Linda Billett 
 


